
 

 

 

 

All softball helmets MUST have the face 

guard   

The batting helmets must be affixed with the NOCSAE symbol, be free of cracks or 

other visible damage, and all the internal padding must not be missing, tattered, 

torn or frayed. No stickers are permitted on the helmets, unless there is a letter of 

certification from the helmet manufacturer affirming the stickers are permitted to 

be affixed to the helmet.  


